CHURCH OF CHRIST THE KING
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Saturday, January 8: Vigil, Baptism of the Lord
4:00 p.m.

Sunday, January 9: Baptism of the Lord
8:00 a.m.

10:00 a.m. Deceased members of the Migliozzi and
Serbian families (1), req. by the Migliozzi
family.

Monday, January 10: Weekday, Ordinary Time

9:00 a.m. For the People of the Parish

Tuesday, January 11: Weekday, Ordinary Time
9:00 a.m. Maureen Murphy, req. by Maureen
Tierney.
Wednesday, January 12: Weekday, Ordinary Time
9:00 a.m.

Thursday, January 13: Weekday, Ordinary Time

9:00 a.m. Ruth McGinley (}), req. by Maureen
Murphy.

Saturday, January 15: Vigil, 2nd Sunday, Ordinary Time
4:00 p.m.

Sunday, January 16: 2nd Sunday, Ordinary Time
8:00 a.m.

10:00 a.m. Roland Roy (), req. by the lafrati Girls.

There are Mass Intentions available for weekdays

and weekends. Call the office to reserve your
intentions for the Living or the Deceased.

memorializing your loved ones in prayer.

The sanctuary lamp is available for '
Call the office to reserve your week.
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My Offering DONA TIONS
FOR THE WEEK

December 26: $1,632.00
Electronic, December 26: $205.00

December 25, Christmas Offering: $3,029.00
Collection, January 1, Solemnity of Mary: Unavailable

Collection, January 2, Church of Christ the King Building
Maintenance Fund: Unavailable due to early
transmittal of this week’s bulletin.

Second Collection, January 16: Catholic University

WEST WARWICK, RI

THIS WEEK’S MEETINGS AND ACTIVITIES

Wednesday, January 12 6:30PM
Cub Scout 13 & Troop 31 Scout Meetings  Parish Center

Many thanks and prayers for those who
memorialized loved ones by this year’s
Christmas Flower donations. A list of
those remembered has been posted at
the church exits.

For your Safety and the Safety of All
a face covering should be worn
upon entering the church and at
all times during the Mass.

"&‘.- Electronic Giving

Electronic Giving—A convenient, consistent way to
help stabilize our finances. We have 32 families
enrolled in the Bill Pay Program through their financial
institutions. If you are already enrolled in the Bill Pay
Program at your financial institution, the set up is a
few quick steps! You select the frequency and dollar
amount of your donation. The bank will generate a
check and mail it to us as instructed. It’s that simple ...
you no longer have to be concerned about having the
right change or writing a check each week. We have a
box on our budget envelopes marked “lI Gave
Electronically”, check the box and place it into the
collection basket. Your support is appreciated.

“To change the world -
we must be good to those 42‘;"
who cannot repay us.” PNt

~ Pope Francis L4

Readings for the Week
Monday: 1Sm 1:1-8; Ps 116:12-13, 14-17, 18-19;
Mk 1:14--20
Tuesday: 1Sm 1:9-20; 1 Sm 2:1, 4-5, 6-7, 8abcd;
Mk 1:21--28
Wednesday: 1 Sm 3:1-10, 19-20; Ps 40:2, 5, 7-8a, 8b-9,
10; Mk 1:29--39

Thursday: 1Sm 4:1-11; Ps 44:10-11, 14-15, 24-25;
Mk 1:40-45

Friday: 1Sm 8:4-7, 10-22a; Ps 89:16-17, 18-19;
Mk 2:1--12

Saturday: 1Sm 9:1-4, 17-19; 10:1; Ps 21:2-3, 4-5, 6-7;
Mk 2:13--17

Sunday: Is 62:1-5; Ps 96:1-2, 2-3, 7-8, 9-10; 1 Cor 12:4-
11;Jn 2:1-11

965 - Page 1



BAPTISM OF THE LORD
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A Faith Formation

&
g If you have not joined the BAND App
yet, please do so asap. Gina will use
this App to keep parents informed.
You may email Gina for the activation
code. Classes will be held virtually during the winter
months. If you have any questions or require additional
information, please contact Gina Vessella, Faith
Formation Coordinator at gvessella.ctkww@gmail.com,
call the parish office at 401.821.9228, or visit our parish
website, ctkwwri.org!

Virtual Class: January 9, 8:45AM
Virtual Class: January 23, 8:45AM

in, please leave with that bullet;,,
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2021 YEAR END STATEMENTS:
Statements of annual giving are
available by calling the church office
at 401.821.9228 or email request to
ctkwwri@cox.net

End of Ye
Statements

our Website: ctkwwri.org
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@% For up-to-date parish information visit

Grandma’s Attic
Shop Hours: Saturdays Only
9:00AM — 1:00PM

Stop in to see all The Attic has to offer: Dlshes pots and
pans, glassware, knick-knacks, small kitchen appliances,
books, bed linens, picture frames, games, puzzles,
handbags, children/adult shoes and clothing, Holiday
Decorations, etc... Donations may be dropped off
anytime during shop hours. Please do NOT leave
donations outside. A donation receipt for tax purposes
will be provided upon request.

Stop in ... You never know what treasures you will
find in “the Attic”!!!

JANUARY 9, 2022

Some random thoughts ....

The Scriptures allow sneak images of God into the
written word that contradict a primary image. One
such image is that God forgives by breaking God'’s
own rules. Such an image is difficult — if not
impossible — for many people to accept. Living in
our small and limited world, we feel threatened
when rules are broken. Our expectations go unmet
and we feel frustrated and disappointed. God — we
say without saying it — must be consistently in
agreement with our expectations. When God
forgives without regard for a person’s worthiness,
purity, or acceptability, God is messing with the way
that we want them to be, and we cannot allow this
to happen (for example, refusing people
Communion). Jesus accepts the forgiveness that
John offers. He accepts the possibility that God’s
forgiveness is as available as the water in the Jordan
River. Then, he takes forgiveness a step further. He
moves into a forgiveness that breaks the
established, guarded, and required rules of his
religion. John the Baptist widens these rules by
offering forgiveness without the mandatory rites
and rituals of his religion, but he can go no further.
His limited view continues to bind him. Jesus offers
us a baptism that transforms the way that we live
and see, embracing infinity. God is good.

Parish Updates:

Fr. Victor Silva will be celebrating with ctk on
Saturday, January 29 (at the 4:00 pm Mass) and
Sunday, January 30" (at the 10:00 am Mass).

will be exchanging parishes one weekend each
month through May. (The complete list is: February
19-20; March 19-20; April 23-24; and May 21-22.)

fr. tim

Project Hand Up / Be the Change
is in need of non-perishable food items,
paper products, and toiletries . Donation
bins are located at the church exits.

For information on the services they provide
please go to their Facebook page

of-life care to local terminally-ill
patients. Volunteers provide much
needed support to patients and their
families. There is a free (required)
training course on what hospice is and how to interact
with hospice patients. For more information, interested
volunteers should contact Ashley Toste at 401.438.0008
or email at Ashley.Toste@amedisys.com.

Beacon Hospice Seeks Volunteers
ﬁ Beacon Hospice provides quality end-
aevd

BEACON HOSPICE’

an Amedisys company

Just like you, your parish has bills
to pay and ministries to support,
rain or shine. When it snows on
weekends, it greatly impacts our
budget. Thank you for making
up missed Sunday contributions to you parish when the
winter weather keeps you home!

Please Note: Our daily Mass schedule follows the
Town of West Warwick “No School Policy.” If there is
no school in West Warwick, Mass will be cancelled
that day. FOR YOUR SAFTETY!!!
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